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Dear Alumnus, 

REFLECTIONS.  Stories have emerged from alumni during the search for the company’s history.  

If you wish to share a story or reminisce about your experiences, please put them to pen and 

send them to me.  I’ll then ensure your remembrances are given to Historian, Johnny Greene.      

HISTORY. The company was chartered in 1953.  Stuart Hart, a 1954 pledge, recently sent 

photographs, newspaper clippings and letters of events that occurred in the mid-1950s.  

Judging from this material, the company wasted no time in preparing for parades and future 

competitions.  If you haven’t seen the L-4 Facebook posts you are missing history.  You can view 

it all at this address: 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Pershing-Rifles-Co-L-4-NC-State-University/266195726750629 

UNIT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM.  This past February the Pershing Rifles Group (PRG) 

implemented the new Unit Management System or database for all its entities including the 

national alumni association.  If you would like to receive news on the activities of the PRG and 

receive the national newsletter, enter your profile information using this address:  

https://www.theprgroup.org/ums/.  You will likely have to create an ID and password.  The 

alumni social roster is maintained separately from the PRG’s database, so continue alerting me 

if you have a change of contact information. 

NEW MEMBERS.   New additions to our growing roster of alumni include Darrell Johnson and 

Jon Evans.  These brothers were active PRs during the mid-1990s.  Welcome Darrell and Jon!     

2016 REUNION.  Special Activities Director, Fred Burt, is now engaged in gathering information 

for reunion planning purposes.  Remember, there is no reunion scheduled for this fall. 

DUES.  Payment is required by December 31st.  You can anticipate a dues notice next month.   

 Fraternally, 

       Joe Harris, 1968 

Director of Administration 
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